
  

Cub Scout Pack 248 

Pinewood Derby  

  

Is your child interested in racing in a Pinewood Derby?  

Interested in Cub Scouts? Join Pack 248 for the 2020 Pinewood Derby!  

  

You are invited to Pack 248’s Pinewood Derby. This year Pack 248 will include Guest 

racing for students considering joining Scouting!  All students are invited to come 

watch the races or enter a car of their own! The whole family is invited to come join 

Pack 248 for this fun filled event!  

  

Pack 248 is chartered out of Our Lady of Good Hope Church and consists mostly of 

boys and girls from Bishop Leibold, St. Henry, Our Lady of Good Hope, and  

Miamisburg. However, all boys and girls of appropriate age (kindergarten through fifth 

grade) are welcome to join Pack 248 and participate in the fun.  

  

Please RSVP to jason.c.eckert@gmail.com with parent’s name, child’s name, current 

(2019/2020 school year) grade, and if the student is racing.  Must RSVP to race in the 

event (weigh in is January 31st from 6 - 7:30 pm). Cars can be purchased from  

several retail locations (Hobby Lobby, Hobby Shop, Scout Shop, etc.).  

  

               Pack 248 Pinewood Derby  

           St. Henry Parish Activity Center 

 6696 N Springboro Pike, Dayton, OH 45449  

           Saturday, February 1st @ 11 am  
 

Contact Jason Eckert (jason.c.eckert@gmail.com or 

937.367.1974) for more information.  

  

  


